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Due to information received today regarding the growing number of local community cases in
the Pukekohe area, St Joseph’s School, Pukekohe, will not open this Wednesday 17th
November as planned. We have made the decision that our new starting date will be Monday
22nd November, unless advised otherwise.

I know you will appreciate how much organisation has been done in order to reopen school this
week so this decision has not been made lightly. The Health and Safety of our students, staff
and school community are our priority. Due to the proximity of this outbreak, if you have any
concerns about your family’s health, please get tested.

Children already registered in our school bubble (for parents who need to work and have no
adults at home) can continue to attend school by arrangement. Please contact Ursula by email
principal@stjosephs.co.nz well ahead of time in order to confirm a space. Late notice may
mean that adequate supervision is not available.

Wishing your families many blessings and good health.
God bless and protect you.

Simon Dykes Ursula Hall
Board Presiding Member Principal
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